John T. Butler

= =/ . Senior Attorney

Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard

Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420
(561) 304-5639

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)
E-mail: john.butler@fpl.com

November 11, 2008 (revised)

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING-

Ms. Ann Cole

Commmission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 080001-EI
Dear Ms. Cole:

I am writing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) to provide
formal notification of FPL’s intent to file a mid-course correction of the fuel cost
recovery factors that FPL filed in this docket on September 2, 2008.

FPL will file the revised factors on November 17, 2008, together with supporting

documentation and a petition requesting approval of same. FPL is providing this
notification and filing the revised factors in compliance with Order No. PSC-07-0333-

PAA-EL
If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 561-304-
5639.
Sincerely,
s/ John T. Butler
John T. Butler
JTB/kjw

cc:  Counsel for parties of record

an FPL Group company



